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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 8:02 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025065

 
Recommendation # 2025065 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025065 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Jesse Baker 

Address 1102 Fay Blvd, Cocoa FL 32927  

Phone (321) 362-8735 

Email sicchicken@gmail.com 

Alternate Email sicchicken@gmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025065 

Recommendation Title Leaving some wildland 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected 
 

Current problem Hello, I am writing you today to bring up how little wildlands, food and shelter we leave 
for the wildlife around us 

Recommendation My recommendation is to leave as much wildland as possible when constructing new 
projects. And try to dedicate some land to no construction. We have seen dramatic 
drops in wildlife of every kind in large numbers. Something along the lines of 95% of 
our songbirds (Specifically songbirds) can only feed their young caterpillars. Those 
caterpillars need their local host plants to either be eaten by said songbirds or become 
the butterfly they can be When is the last time you saw a A praying mantis? A lightning 
bug? A painted bunting? (Vibrantly colorful song bird, as or more colorful then a 
parrot!) Thank you for your time. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


